LIGHTHOUSE

RESOURCE CENTER

FREE
FINANCIAL
COUNSELING

The sudden 2020 economic downturn triggered by the Covid-19
pandemic has impacted many local residents. The Lighthouse
Resource Center is currently available to provide financial
counseling to residents looking for guidance on how to best

manage their finances in this new economy.

We have been awarded a grant from the City of Vancouver to offer
financial coaching services to any Vancouver resident at no cost to
those who participate. These services are funded by the Building
Financial Stability Community Development Block Grant through
HUD. The coaching can be tailored to your particular needs, topics

including the options listed to the right.

The Lighthouse Resource Center has been providing these services
to Vancouver residence for over 25 years, improving the financial
lives of residents in our community. We have expanded our
capabilities by engaging Save First Financial Wellness to assist with

these services.

NO COST FINANCIAL
COACHING

FINANCIAL
EDUCATION

BUILDING CREDIT

FIRST TIME HOME

BUYER WORKSHOPS

WORKING WITH
SAVE FIRST
FINANCIAL
WELLNESS

CONTACT US AT

Via email at
lighthouse@SaveFirst
Financial.org

By phone at

(360) 690-4496
Option - o




